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June 10, 2013

Dear North Bergen Resident,

The North Bergen Parking Authority is pleased to announce the Residential Permit Parking (RPP) Program is expanding to
your area beginning July 1, 2013. This started as a “Pilot Project” to assist with parking congestion in our neighborhoods
and continues to have positive results.

“Zone 6” continues from 72" Street between the West side of Kennedy Boulevard down to Cottage Avenue, then
proceeds from 71 Street continuing North between Cottage Avenue down to Westside Avenue, up to and including,
81% Street. (Please see enclosed map.)

You may begin purchasing permits immediately at OUR NEW LOCATION. The North Bergen Parking Authority
office is now located at 4225 Bergen Turnpike, North Bergen. Our office hours are 8:30 AM to 7:00 PM on Monday
and 8:30 AM to 4:00 PM, Tuesday through Friday.

To receive your Residential Parking Permit, resident applicants, who live in this zone, should complete the enclosed
Residential Permit Application and provide a PHOTOCOPY of:

A. Your valid New Jersey driver’s license with your name and North Bergen street address, and
B. Your valid New Jersey vehicle registration with your name and North Bergen street address.
-Or-
Your valid New Jersey driver’s license, and
Your valid New Jersey vehicle registration, and
Two (2) current utility bills (gas, electric, cable, telephone) with your name and North Bergen street address.
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If your vehicle is leased, please also provide your insurance card with your name and North Bergen street address.

The fee for the permit is $15.00 per vehicle and it will expire June 30, 2016. In addition to accepting check or money
orders payable to the North Bergen Parking Authority, cash in the form of “exact change” will be accepted during the
registration period.

Thank you and if you have any questions regarding the application process or need additional information, please call our
office at (201) 869-6200 during regular office hours or visit our website at www.nbpaonline.org.

Sincerely,
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Robert P. Baselice
Executive Director
www.nbpaonline.org



